
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 31, 2023 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger     The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairwoman       Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations     Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives    U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Delaware River Basin Commission Signatory Funding project in 

Fiscal Year 2024. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Delaware River Basin 

Commission, located at PO Box 7360, 25 Cosey Road, West Trenton, NJ 08628. The funding 

would be used for the federal signatory funding share of the DBRC budget and will be used for 

clean water initiatives and economic growth. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds 

because the project will help protect vital shared water resources, maintain the high-quality 

regulation of the Delaware River and its Basin, and create jobs for these activities.  

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 

section 5019(b) of the Water Resources Development Act of 2007.  

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

LISA BLUNT ROCHESTER 

Member of Congress 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


